
Application for Archdeacon’s Award and Long Service Award                                                            
 
 
 
The Archdeacon’s Award for Loyalty and the Bishop’s Award for Long Service are in recognition 

of the dedication and commitment of choristers to their choir.  The former is for youngsters (but not 

exclusively – anyone may apply), who have been loyal members of a choir for at least 4 years, with 

good attendance (95% is expected).  The Long Service Award is for those who have served in church 

choirs for at least forty years.   

 

For either award, this application form, together with the appropriate fee and a testimonial from the 

Choir Director (or equivalent) endorsed by the incumbent / minister / priest / headteacher, should be 

sent to  

 
 Stephen Sewell, Ash Lea, Ash Drive, Warton, Carnforth, Lancashire, LA5 9PU.    
 
 He can be contacted at 01524 734308 or s.sewell@virgin.net with any queries.                                     
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Applicant’s full name _____________________________________________    Date of birth if under 18  _______________ 
 
Award (please circle):          ARCHDEACON’S AWARD         LONG SERVICE AWARD 
  
Name of Choir/ Church  ___________________________________________ 
 
Choir Director’s name   ___________________________________  
 
Choir Director’s address   ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
                                          _____________________________________________________  Post code _______________ 
 
Telephone number and email address   ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 


